
LOCAL NAVIGATION WARNING 
 

 

GIPPSLAND PORTS 
 

 

The following navigation warning is published for general information. 

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA 

NO.12 OF 2017 

PORT OF GIPPSLAND LAKES  

BANCROFT BAY  

MOSQUITO POINT LIGHT BEACON WITHDRAWN FROM SERVICE 

 

 
DATE:      

PREVIOUS 

NOTICE:                     

30th August 2017 – Effective immediately  

 
LNW No 10 & 11 of 2017 are referred.  

DETAILS: Mariners are advised that the Mosquito Point Light Beacon (Fl. R.4s) 
formally in position; 

Lat.   37° 53.339’ South 

Lon. 147° 51.928’ East 

has been withdrawn from service. This beacon has been replaced by a 
port hand lateral mark buoy (Fl.R.4s) established on 21st August 2017, 
LNW no 10 of 2017 refers. 

 

Further information can be obtained from Gippsland Ports Notice to 
Mariners Website at; 

https://www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/notice-alerts/notice-to-mariners-
and-warnings/  

 
PUBLICATIONS 
AFFECTED: 

Gippsland Lakes Boating Guide “Waterways Online”  available on the 
Gippsland Ports website at; 
 https://www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/boating/waterways-online/  
 

FURTHER 
NOTICE: 

No further Notice shall be issued.  

  
 
 
 

CAPT. BEVIS HAYWARD 
HARBOUR MASTER 
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